
 

 

 
30th May 2022 

AGENDA 

Dear Councillor 

 
You are summoned to a meeting of the: 
 

Town Development Committee 
to be held on Monday 6th June 2022 at 7pm 

at the Civic Centre, Sambourne Road, Warminster, BA12 8LB 

Membership:  

Cllr Allensby (West) Cllr Fryer (Broadway) (Chairman) 

Cllr Cooper (Broadway) Cllr Macfarlane (West) 

Cllr Davis (East) Cllr Syme (Broadway) 

Cllr Fraser (West) Mr Len Turner (Advisor) 

Copied to all other members for information. 

Members of the public are warmly welcome to attend meetings of the council and its committees, 
unless excluded owing to the confidential nature of the business. 

If you wish to contribute during public participation, please contact    
admin@warminster-tc.gov.uk prior to the meeting to enable this to be facilitated.  If you do not 
wish to attend in person, the chairman may read out your contribution. The meeting may be 
streamed live and recorded.   If you wish to view the meeting, please see the link on the   
Warminster Town Council Website www.warminster-tc.gov.uk in the meetings diary. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tom Dommett CiLCA  

Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 

 

  

mailto:admin@warminster-tc.gov.uk
http://www.warminster-tc.gov.uk/












17. Report to Town Development Committee – 6/06/2022  
 
City Dressing 
 
Wiltshire Council have engaged the services of City Dressing to undertake work 
across Wiltshire as part of the Unitary Authority’s Wiltshire Town Programme. 
The sum allocated to be spent within Warminster is £10,000. 
 
As part of the tender submission City Dressing created a short list of appropriate 
interventions the funds can be used for. The main criteria being to support local High 
Streets with imaginative and impactful dressing projects. (see below) 
 
City Dressing are a Wiltshire based company with 15 years’ experience delivering 
similar projects. Please see www.citydressing.co.uk.  
 
The two main aims of the spend across Wiltshire are to increase foot fall to market 
towns and to increase dwell time – (the time spent visiting a town centre) in the 
expectation that will lead to more spending. 
 
The money allocated has to be spent this summer and the installations are provided 
on a temporary basis, although some may be retained by the Town Council. 
 
To fit in with tight timescales – it is only actions that don’t need planning permission 
that are being considered.  
 
At a meeting between the Town Council’s Regeneration Working Group and City 
Dressing the discussions centre on the following ideas. 
 

• Signage to highlight the entrance to the Lake Pleasure Grounds 

• Option of a temporary arch at the park entrance 

• Banners to promote “shop local” 

• Information towers to promote the trials, events, heritage and the park 

• Empty retail graphics including working with a local artist on empty shop fronts 

• A sculpture trail 

• An opening event for the sculpture trail with a budget for stilt 
walkers/entertainers etc 

• Ground graphics to promote footfall from town centre to the Lake Pleasure 
Grounds and vice-versa  

 
Overall, it is about attracting people to stay longer and enjoy everything the town 
centre has to offer. 
 
City Dressing will put together a proposal.  
 
In terms of delivery, City Dressing will be responsible for everything  e.g. putting 
banners, up, siting information towers, launch event etc. 
 
This is the initial stage of a three-part programme being undertaken by Wiltshire 
Council.   
 

http://www.citydressing.co.uk/



























